
Student-
Faculty
Clashes

Leave Fun,
Memories

Crushed egos and wounded pride represented the car-
nage left from a series of Student-Faculty "confrontations"
sponsored by the Class of '85 this Spring.

The action started in late February with a Student-
Faculty basketball staged in the New Cym as an assembly
program. Respectful of the advanced age of the Faculty,
and anxious not to overwork the school nurse, the Seniors
coasted to an easy defeat which, at one point, had bal-
looned to nearly 30 points.

Matching brain with brawn, the Seniors next challenged
the Faculty to a "Battle of the Minds" in March. Afraid of
being destroyed by the Seniors, the Faculty held secret
practice sessions in "buzzer technique," coached, natural-
ly, by "Buzzy" and Mrs. Hull. Practice made perfect as the
Faculty defeated the Seniors in back-to-back assembly
programs.

The tide turned in June as the Seniors blasted the Faculty
in Softball by a score of 23-11. Flushed with success, the
Seniors went on to handily beat the Faculty in volleyball,
and in later, in June, at golf, on the Scotch Hills course.
Despite the competitive spirit and sore muscles, these
"confrontations" provided a fine way for members of the
Class of '85 and the Faculty to remember each other.

Above: The Seniors' Cheering Section. Below: "Fouli What
foul? The dude just slipped into the bleachers." Ronnie
Blair.
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